
 

September 8, 2022 

 
Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District has 

scheduled a special school board meeting on Monday, September 12, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. in the 

Educational Support Center Boardroom, 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha, WI.

https://forms.gle/jyqCFYHJcjJ5fa7y9

